
	
	
																													

	
																																			

	
	
London		November	29,	2022	
	
	
	
RE:	Planning	application		
Camden	Lock	Market	Chalk	Farm	Road	London	NW1	8NH	(2022/3853/P)		
	
	
	
I	would	like	to	express	my	wholehearted	support	for	the	proposed	developments	
of	the	Camden	Lock	Market	West	Yard	and	Dead	Dog	Basin	including	the	erection	
of	a	temporary	observation	wheel.	
	
I	live	in	Kentish	Town	and	have	had	my	business	in	Camden	Market	for	many	
years.		My	business	depends	on	a	constant	flow	of	people	so	I	very	much	welcome	
the	proposals.	
	
The	continued	development	and	introduction	of	new	ideas	to	Camden	Market	are	
essential	for	the	area	to	stay	relevant	and	attractive	to	tourists	and	locals.	
The	proposed	developments	will	transform	this	part	of	the	market	and	be	a	
massive	boost	to	the	area.		
	
	
	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
	
Lars	Jorgensen	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	


